
Information for Schools. 

The museum can help schools and their studies of WW1 in a number of ways. Contact the 

curator to discuss your requirements at wagonersmuseum@sledmerehouse.com 

1. A visit to the Museum and Sledmere.  

An exciting day can be put together by combining, a visit to the museum, the 

extraordinary Wagoners memorial monument, the Wolds wagon display, the Shire 

Horse Centre to see the shire horses and the adventure playground. All these are based 

at Sledmere House. 

 

2. Arthur Walker’s Great War.  

A visit to the school by professional actor and story teller Chris Cade to tell the story 

of Wagner Arthur Walker’s Great War. Chris comes to the school and involves the 

pupils in an engaging and participative performance. Contact Chris Cade directly 

through his website. http://chriscade.co.uk/ 

 

 
It is little comfort to Mrs Walker to receive a letter describing her son as a “credit to 

his mother” when it also reports him missing! 

 

3. Handling Collection 
The Museum Curator can come to your school with the Museum’s schools handling 

collection of original WW1 objects and uniform to explore the story of the Wagoners. 

This service is free of charge to schools within a 25 mile radius of Sledmere. Contact 

the Curator to make a booking.  

Contact the Curator for further information. wagonersmuseum@sledmerehouse.com 

 

http://chriscade.co.uk/

